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       WORKING BEE SUNDAY JUNE 4th 
We would like as many members as possible to help cut up fallen trees at Chigwiddens hay shed. 
The trees have been donated by Mike and Rose Chigwidden to the Flying Group for fundraising, we again thank them for their generosity. 
Please bring a chainsaw if you have one ,we will have a saw bench and splitter so many hands will make light work. 
Access to the hayshed is off Cornwall Road east of the Main Runway follow track along the creek. 
Start time around 10-00 am see you there.. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FLY IN SUNDAY 21st MAY 
We had  around 9 planes roll up on the day from  Port Pirie, Clare, Jamestown ,Gawler, Barossa Valley, Snowtown, as well as the pilots 
from Aerotech. 
Thanks to all who attended. Sub-way lunch was enjoyed by everyone 
Thankyou to members Sharon Lane, Peter Roberts and Paul  Smith for helping on the day.  
Our next Fly In is Sunday 11th June, weather permitting so if you can come along. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PROBUS VISIT AERODROME 
 Local Probus Groups from Clare and Hutt River held a luncheon at the Aerodrome Tuesday 23rd May, and a good time was had by all. 
The groups were kept entertained by Flying Group raconteur Frank Nicholls who gave a brief history of the development of the Aerodrome. 
He also gave a tour of the hangars showing the group Peter Drew's plane. 
Thanks also to Ian Denton and Paul Smith who helped out on the day. 
It was great to see Adrian Smith at the Aerodrome on the day with brother Phillip who was checking on his agapanthas. 
 
JAMESTOWN FLYING GROUP 30th ANNIVERSARY WEEKEND 7th & 8th OCTOBER 
 
See attached flyer for all details of the weekend  
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THE WHEN IN DOUBT ,HOLD YOUR ALTITUDE ; NOBODY EVER COLLIDED WITH THE SKY!


